
 
 
 
  
Dear students, 
 
We hope you are all in good health. 
 
As you already know, the gradual return to classroom activities for some curricular units with laboratory 
and clinical components will occur in the near future. 
 
The Health and Occupational Risk Service recalls that you should be aware of the appearance of 
symptoms related to COVID-19: 
 
Fever (temperature ≥ 38.0ºC) (recommended to measure twice a day) 
Cough 
Sore throat 
Tiredness and muscle pain 
Breathing difficulty 
New loss of smell and taste 
 
In the event of any of these symptoms appear, you should not go to the University and contact 
immediately the SNS24 Line (+351808242424) and follow the instructions given to you. 
 
Failure to attend laboratory and clinical classes for the reason explained above needs to be justified by 
the competent health authorities. 
 
Preventive attitudes fight the spread of COVID-19: 
Hand sanitization 
Breathing good practices 
Physical distance 
Wearing a mask in the community 
  
We appreciate your attention and collaboration! 
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